
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING BY DANVILLE CITY COUNCIL 

ON PROPOSED FISCAL YEAR 2026 BUDGETS – CITY OF DANVILLE 
 

A Public Hearing will be held by the Council of the City of Danville, Virginia on Tuesday, 

June 3, 2025 at 7:00 P.M., or as soon after as may be heard, in the Council Chambers located 

on the Fourth Floor of City Hall, 427 Patton Street, on the proposed budgets of the City of 

Danville for the Year Ending June 30, 2026. At the above time and place, the Council will 

receive written and oral comments from Citizens. The proposed budgets may be examined 

on the City’s website at http://danvilleva.gov/402/Budget-Office. Presented below is a brief 

synopsis of the proposed Budgets. 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

CITY COUNCIL’S INTRODUCTORY FY 2026 BUDGETS - CITY OF DANVILLE  
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PROPRIETARY FUNDS
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BY AUTHORITY OF THE COUNCIL 
City of Danville, Virginia 

Susan M. DeMasi, CMC City Clerk 


